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Past in the Making Michal Kopecek 2008 Historical
revisionism, far from being restricted to small groups
of ‘negationists,’ has galvanized debates in the realm
of recent history. The studies in this book range from
general accounts of the background of recent historical
revisionism to focused analyses of particular debates or
social-cultural phenomena in individual Central European
countries, from Germany to Ukraine and Estonia. Where is
the borderline between legitimate re-examination of
historical interpretations and attempts to rewrite
history in a politically motivated way that downgrades
or denies essential historical facts? How do the
traditional ‘national historical narratives’ react to
the ‘spill-over’ of international and political
controversies into their ‘sphere of influence’?
Technological progress, along with the overall social
and cultural decentralization shatters the old
hierarchies of academic historical knowledge under the
banner of culture of memory, and breeds an unequalled
democratization in historical representation. This book
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offers a unique approach based on the provocative and
instigating intersection of scholarly research, its
political appropriations, and social reflection from a
representative sample of Central and East European
countries.
The Convolutions of Historical Politics Alekse? I.
Miller 2012-01-01 Thirteen essays by scholars from seven
countries discuss the political use and abuse of history
in the recent decades with particular focus on Central
and Eastern Europe (Hungary, Poland, Estonia, Moldova,
Ukraine, Russia as case studies), but also includes
articles on Germany, Japan and Turkey, which provide a
much needed comparative dimension. The main focus is on
new conditions of political utilization of history in
post-communist context, which is characterized by lack
of censorship and political pluralism. The phenomenon of
history politics became extremely visible in Central and
Eastern Europe in the past decade, and remains central
for political agenda in many countries of the regions.
Each essay is a case study contributing to the knowledge
about collective memory and political use of history,
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offering a new theoretical twist. The studies look at
actors (from political parties to individual
historians), institutions (museums, Institutes of
National remembrance, special political commissions),
methods, political rationale and motivations behind this
phenomenon.
A European Memory? Małgorzata Pakier 2012 An examination
of the role of history and memory is vital in order to
better understand why the grand design of a United
Europe-with a common foreign policy and market yet
enough diversity to allow for cultural and social
differences-was overwhelmingly turned down by its
citizens. The authors argue that this rejection of the
European constitution was to a certain extent a
challenge to the current historical grounding used for
further integration and further demonstrates the lack of
understanding by European bureaucrats of the historical
complexity and divisiveness of Europe's past. A critical
European history is therefore urgently needed to
confront and re-imagine Europe, not as a harmonious
continent but as the outcome of violent and bloody
conflicts, both within Europe as well as with its
Others. As the authors show, these dark shadows of
Europe's past must be integrated, and the fact that
memories of Europe are contested must be accepted if any
new attempts at a United Europe are to be successful.
Argentina's Partisan Past Michael Goebel 2011-01-01
Argentina's Partisan Past is a challenging new study
about the production, spread, and use of national
history and identity for political purposes in
twentieth-century Argentina. Based on extensive study of
primary and published sources, it analyzes how
nationalist views about what it meant to be Argentine
were built into the country's long protracted crisis of
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liberal democracy from the 1930s to the 1980s. Eschewing
the notion of any straightforward relationship between
cultural customs and political practices, the study
seeks instead to provide a more nuanced framework for
understanding the interplay between politics and
narratives about national history. The book is a
valuable resource to both students of Argentine history
and those interested in the ways in which nationalism
has shaped our contemporary world.
Remembering the Second World War Patrick Finney
2017-07-04 Remembering the Second World War brings
together an international and interdisciplinary cast of
leading scholars to explore the remembrance of this
conflict on a global scale. Conceptually, it is premised
on the need to challenge nation-centric approaches in
memory studies, drawing strength from recent
transcultural, affective and multidirectional turns.
Divided into four thematic parts, this book largely
focuses on the post-Cold War period, which has seen a
notable upsurge in commemorative activity relating to
the Second World War and significant qualitative changes
in its character. The first part explores the enduring
utility and the limitations of the national frame in
France, Germany and China. The second explores
transnational transactions in remembrance, looking at
memories of the British Empire at war, contested
memories in East-Central Europe and the transnational
campaign on behalf of Japan's former 'comfort women'. A
third section considers local and sectional memories of
the war and the fourth analyses innovative practices of
memory, including re-enactment, video gaming and
Holocaust tourism. Offering insightful contributions on
intriguing topics and illuminating the current state of
the art in this growing field, this book will be
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essential reading for all students and scholars of the
history and memory of the Second World War.
Contested and Shared Places of Memory Jorg Hackmann
2013-09-13 The Baltic–Russian debates on the past have
become a hot spot of European memory politics. Violent
protests and international tensions accompanying the
removal of the "Bronze Soldier" monument, which
commemorated the Soviet liberation of Tallinn in 1944,
from the city centre in April 2007 have demonstrated the
political impact that contested sites of memory may
still reveal. In this publication, collective memories
that are related to major traits of the 20th century in
North Eastern Europe – the Holocaust, Nazi and Soviet
occupation and (re-)emerging nationalisms – are examined
through a prism of different approaches. They comprise
reflections on national templates of collective memory,
the political use of history, cultural and political
aspects of war memorials, and recent discourses on the
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Holocaust. Furthermore, places of memory in architecture
and urbanism are addressed and lead to the question of
which prospects common, trans-national forms of memory
may unfold. After decades of frozen forms of
commemoration under Soviet hegemony, the Baltic case
offers an interesting insight into collective memory and
history politics and their linkage to current political
and inter-ethnic relationships. The past seems to be
remembered differently in the European peripheries than
it is in its centre. Europe is diverse and so are its
memories. This book was published as a special issue of
the Journal of Baltic Studies.
The Politics of History Howard Zinn 2012-08-01 This book
presents a series of case studies and thought-provoking
essays arguing for a radical approach to history and
providing a revisionist interpretation of the
historian's role. In a new introduction, the author
responds to critics of his original work and comments
further on the radicalization of history.
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